
From kongereoudakis2@hotmail.com 1April 1, 2013
To      George

Dear George

I hope you are well. Your e-mail was so great. I’m writing to tell you about my
holiday plans.

As soon as the school finishes, we are going to Spetses with my family. Spetses is a
beautiful island where you can relax and visit interesting sights. It is worth visiting
Bouboulina’s museum and the Town Hall.

We are going to stay there for about three weeks.

On 15th July I am going to celebrate my birthday with my friends and my family.

That’s all for now. Write back soon and take care .

Best wishes

Kostas
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